Dear Crimson Scholar:
Please accept this invitation to apply for the new Crimson Scholar Ambassador Program (clickable).
Congratulations, you have met the minimum application requirements to be considered for one of only ten Ambassador positions with the Honors College.  If you were an ambassador for your high school or know someone who is an ambassador at another college on campus, you probably already know what an Ambassador does; or you may be wondering how this is going to work. Please read on.
As an Ambassador, you will work together with other Crimson Scholars to promote the Honors College and New Mexico State University. As a group, we will all attend an orientation retreat to get to know one another and learn a little bit about ourselves, too. 

You will learn more about the Honors College and the University than you ever thought possible.  There will be opportunities to network with honors alumni and industry leaders in your field. It is also a great resume builder.

Please consider applying (clickable to application) today.  The deadline to apply is Tuesday, October 24, 2006 at Midnight.
With Aggie Pride,

Jill Grammer

Assistant Dean

